
A GRAND INTERLUDE 

  
 

 

Sunday, August 8, 2021 – 4:00 PM 

HARRINGTON OPERA HOUSE 
S. Third St., Harrington, WA 99134  

Admission by donation. 

Featuring pianist Dr. Andres Jaramillo; area musicians Stephen and Rebecca Hardy, and 
flutist Alicia Mielke. The program includes solo music from Chopin, Bach, Rachmaninoff, 
and more, plus duets, songs, and a special flute collaboration.  
 
Dr. Andrés Jaramillo serves as faculty at the Collinsworth School of Music at California Baptist University 
where he teaches Applied Piano, Chamber Music, Senior Recital Class, Musicianship, and Music in Global 
Cultures. Aside from teaching, Dr. Jaramillo keeps an exciting and active career as a solo and collaborative 
pianist, clinician and conductor. He has performed  internationally as well as throughout the United States.  
 
Rebecca Hardy earned both a Bachelor of Music degree in Piano Performance and a Master of Music 
degree in Music Performance from Eastern Washington University and has always loved the vast classical 
repertoire of the piano. She also plays collaboratively with musicians in the Spokane area and resides in 
Harrington, WA with her husband Stephen where she maintains a private studio, prepares live 
performances, and plays with a worship group. Find her on YouTube at https://bit.ly/3wxr1OE 

 
Stephen Hardy studied music at Eastern Washington University and has shared his beautiful baritone 
voice and saxophone playing at previous Harrington Opera House events. He grew up in Harrington and 
returned to work in the computer field from home and serves in several organizational roles to support 
Harrington.  

 
Alicia Mielke received her Masters of Music from New England Conservatory studying with Paula 
Robison in 2013 and her Bachelors of Music, summa cum laude, from The University of Texas at Austin 
with Marianne Gedigian in 2011.  She has given multiple recitals in her family's barn in Harrington, WA 
with donations taken to benefit the Harrington Food Bank and Spokane Public Radio. She is currently 
farming with her parents and fiancé in the Harrington & Odessa area. 

 

This is the first performance event in the Opera House since fall of 2019! 
More information at www.harringtonoperahouse.org or call HOHS volunteer, Linda Wagner at 509-253-4719 

https://bit.ly/3wxr1OE

